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The Honorable Bud Estes, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Estes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 205 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 205 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 205 would allow the Secretary of Revenue to appoint an interim administrator of 

charitable gaming to enforce the provisions of the Kansas Charitable Gaming Act.  The Secretary 

of Revenue would be allowed to designate an employee of the Department of Revenue to serve as 

administrator on a temporary basis and that employee may continue their original duties and be 

accountable to and report to their usual supervisor. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates SB 205 would have no fiscal effect on its operations. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


